
 
 

Case 08-9  
Sudbury Auto Care 
80 Union Avenue 

 
MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING CONTINUATION 

SUDBURY BOARD OF APPEALS 
MAY 19, 2008 

 
The Board consisted of: 
 Jeffrey P. Klofft, Chairman 
 Elizabeth A. Taylor, Clerk 
 Jonathan G. Gossels 
 Stephen A. Garanin 
 Richard D. Vetstein, Associate 
 
 The hearing was reconvened by the Chairman, Mr. Klofft.  An email dated May 19, 2008 
was received from Building Inspector James Kelly who noted that a meeting with the owners of 
the property is in the process of being scheduled and more information should be forthcoming 
next month.   For that reason Mr. Kelly requested the hearing be further continued. 
 
 A motion was made, seconded and unanimously voted to continue this hearing to June 
16, 2008. 
 
  
Jeffrey P. Klofft, Chairman 
 
  
Elizabeth A. Taylor, Clerk 
 
  
Jonathan G. Gossels 
 
  
Stephen A. Garanin 
 
  
Richard D. Vetstein, Associate 
 
Case 08-15  
Sudbury Plaza Trust 
505-525 Boston Post Road 
Continued to June 16, 2008 
 
  
 
 



 
 

 
 
  
 


